Not The Christmas Lunch

Thanks to everyone who attended the NTCL last Sunday at the Randolph in Reydon, for bringing raffle prizes and for buying tickets. Together we raised an excellent £275 which is being donated this week to the Norfolk Blood Bikes Charity, where Paul Grout is a volunteer rider. Thanks to Babs Hodds for making the lovely centre piece for the raffle. Val Bevan won this prize and was delighted as it was actually on her birthday. Many thanks also to Peter Ward for making a very generous bid on a new MMC Storm Cover, donated by our friends at Krazy Horse, which has been paid to Club funds.

John Riley Treasurer.
